The original documents are located in Box C49, folder "Presidential Handwriting, 9/23/1976" of the Presidential Handwriting File at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.

Copyright Notice

The copyright law of the United States (Title 17, United States Code) governs the making of photocopies or other reproductions of copyrighted material. Gerald Ford donated to the United States of America his copyrights in all of his unpublished writings in National Archives collections. Works prepared by U.S. Government employees as part of their official duties are in the public domain. The copyrights to materials written by other individuals or organizations are presumed to remain with them. If you think any of the information displayed in the PDF is subject to a valid copyright claim, please contact the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.

THE WHITE HOUSE WASHINGTON

September 23, 1976

MEMORANDUM FOR:

ANNE HIGGINS

FROM:

JIM CONNOR JE &

The President returned the attached letter with the following notation:

"I don't think he is the Captain. Believe there are three others. If so, let's write all three."

Please prepare appropriate letters and return to this office for signature.

Attachment:

Letter to Harlan Huckleby University of Michigan

THE WHITE HOUSE WASHINGTON

2 Soit think he is the Captain. Believe there are 3 others. of so, leti write all 3.

RALD R. FORD

ptember 22, 1976

Dear Harlan:

It was good to meet you when Mrs. Ford and I visited the University on September 15. We were delighted to receive such a warm and friendly welcome from both the faculty and student body, and I only wish we had had a chance to stay longer. With a great coach like Bo Schembechler, and with you as captain, I know the team is going to have a great year. I only hope I will have the pleasure of personally attending at least one of the games this season.

Mrs. Ford joins me in sending you our warmest good wishes,

Mr. Harlan Huckleby University of Michigan Ann Arbor, Michigan